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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I understand that at this time of year you will receive a number of invitations to Open Evenings as you 
decide which school you wish your son/daughter to attend.  This is, of course, a very important process 
and although time consuming it is important to look at all the schools in the area as each school has its 
own unique character and your child needs to be comfortable with their chosen school.  I am often 
disappointed by the number of new Year 7 pupils who have not visited the school prior to our induction 
programme. 
 
At Herschel Grammar School our Open Evening is on Monday 16 September 2019 from 5.00 pm to 8.00 
pm.  Due to the large numbers of parents and children who will attend Open Evening, there will be four 
presentations to parents: 
 
 First Presentation at 5.15 pm 
 Second Presentation at 6.00 pm 
 Third Presentation at 6.45 pm 
 Fourth Presentation at 7.30 pm 
 
Please note that the Hall fills very quickly due to the large numbers attending, therefore it is advisable you 
take your seat well in advance (at least 15 minutes).  Entry is not permitted once the Hall is full.     
 
Please visit our website on http://www.herschel.slough.sch.uk/  to get a flavour of the school, what it 
stands for, the opportunities we provide for our pupils and our excellent facilities.  You can also view our 
school video and prospectus online. 
 
The school has two coaches and is therefore able to provide transport from the Southall, Hayes and 
Langley areas.  We also run a coach from the Reading area.  Places on school transport are limited.  The 
school information leaflet includes all bus information and this will be handed out on the evening.  It 
remains the responsibility of parents to ensure their child gets to and from school each day. 
 
All the school’s teaching staff and a large number of our pupils will be attending the evening in order to 
show you as much of our work as possible.  I do hope you will be able to join us and I look forward to 
meeting you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Joanne Rockall (Ms) 
Headteacher 
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